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April 13, 1987

No. 419

BULLETIN TO ALL MEMBERS

RE: Insurance Corporation of America, Boca Raton, Florida

We have been requested by the California Department of Insurance, acting in
accordance with and pursuant to Section 1765.71 of the Insurance Code, to advise
all Surplus Line brokers and Special Lines Surplus Line brokers that (unless and
until notified by the Department to the contrary) the above insurer should not be
employed for placements of California business,
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